
On Sunday May 4th, beginning
 at 1 p.m., elections for a

 branch executive will take place at
 Branch 270 Coldwater, in the

upstairs hall. Please make sure you
have with you your up-to-date
Legion membership card in orderLegion membership card in order
to be allowed to vote.  Arrive
 early as cards will be checked

at the door. 
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